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Pupils of 
the week                  

Lilly McLuckie 

Ophelia Blair 

Danny Maylard 

Nevaeh Langan 

Joseph Twomey 

Jayden               

Forster Colon 

Hattie Moor 

Jemma Marsay 

Ada Bucur 

Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked…       

If you could create 

a new law, what 

would it be? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please remember that we start school at 8.55am! 

We’ve had another super week of learning through fun. Our topics are well under way and I 

have been delighted to see topic homework coming into school already! I have been very 

impressed with children’s behaviour and manners this week and it’s been lovely to see      

children looking after one another during break times. Well done, everyone!     Mrs Channing                              

Bag2School 

RAFT is having    

another Bag2School        

collection to raise 

money for school. 

Please bring bags of 

unwanted clothes, 

shoes and bedding 

to the front gate   

between 7.30am 

and 9.00am on 24th 

September. 

Important dates for your diary 
20th and 27th Sept: Y6 Bikeability Group2 
24th Sept: Y6 Bikeability Group 1 
27th Sept: Deadline for returning Parents’ Evening reply slips 
28th Sept: School photographer in (Roseberry nursery and 
school children only this time) 
29th Sept: Roseberry vs Ingleby Greenhow football match 
after school (at home) 
4th and 6th Oct: Miss Burley’s class Parents’ evenings 
(online) 
6th and 7th Oct: Parents’ evenings (online) 
18th Oct: Celebrating Cultures week 
22nd Oct: 9.30am Harvest Assembly (on Teams for parents 
who wish to join us remotely) 
22nd Oct: Break up for the holiday (return on 1st November) 

        Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Abigail Prunty for lovely 

manners and super behaviour! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Aaron Caveney and Eliza Moon for being   

thoughtful and caring towards others. 

Global Council Top Tip                                                                                          

Before you throw something in the bin, ask yourself this question:                  

Could I re-use or recycle this so that it doesn’t go into landfill?      

I am delighted to announce our new Team Captains,       
voted into their responsible positions by their peers: 

Red: Carys Kelly and Ted Lanceley 
Blue: Gracie Chipchase and Tobyn Atkin  

Yellow: Annie Shimwell-Edgar and Kasey McBride 
Green: Rebecca Gawthorpe and Jake Wright 

Congratulations, folks! I know you’ll do a great job! 

     Please help us to keep everyone safe by walking on the path and not the drive. 

Many thanks!    

We have had to 

change our lunch 

menu (sometimes 

daily) in response 

to delivery           

difficulties.                

Thank you for your 

understanding! 



Do you, or someone you know, have children who will start school in September 2022?                                       
Children born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018 are eligible to start primary school during 

the academic year 2022-2023.                                                                                                    
For information and access to online applications, please visit:  

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/apply-place-primary-or-secondary-school 

You may apply on line from 12th October 2021and the closing date for applications is 15th January 2022. 

Please let friends and family know that they are most welcome to have a tour of our lovely school with   
Mrs Channing, should they wish to do so before making their decision regarding their preferred school.  

All they need to do is call 01642 722883 to book an appointment! 
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Club facilitators will send letters home to children interested in attending 

these clubs. Consent slips MUST be completed by parents before      

children attend their chosen club. 

Please remember to let us know straight away if your child has symptoms of Covid, or tests positive. 

Please remember that we use class 

Microsoft Teams pages for            

messages, updates and homework.       

If you are struggling to access 

Teams, please contact your child’s 

teacher. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has parked with care and consideration this week, keeping 

children safe and neighbours happy! 

Reviewing our practice  

At Roseberry, we constantly review 

our practice to see where we can 

make improvements. Teachers in 

the upper school have reviewed 

hometime procedures to ensure that 

children know where they need to be 

at the end of the day.                      

This should ensure a smoother end 

to each day with less congestion at 

the gate. Please look out for a letter 

in your child’s bookbag, complete 

and return the reply slip and make 

sure that grandparents and 

childminders know which option you 

have chosen for where your 

child should be collected 

from at the end of the day! 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday 

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and Six 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Thursday 

Starts 23rd Sept 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mrs Davis 

Mr Moore and 

Mrs Murton’s class 

Gardening 

(£3 per             

session,    paya-

ble on 

ParentPay ) 

Thursday 

3.10pm - 4.30pm 

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports 

(Charge      

applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge      

applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.30pm 

Mark Cromack 

Years One to Four 

Farewell, Lisa!                                                                                                              

Today, we said a sad farewell to our brilliant kitchen assistant, Lisa. We are so very 

proud of Lisa - she had a dream of becoming a fitness instructor, went to college, and 

started her own business! What an inspirational lady she is! We will miss her smiley 

face, positive attitude and zest for life. We wish her luck and happiness for her future. 


